CARDINAL MAIDA ACADEMY NEWSLETTER
MARCH 22, 2017
“FAITH IN EVERY STUDENT”

Dear Parents,

3"° QUARTER - The third quarter ends today. Report Cards will be sent home in next Wednesday’s
folder.

DIOCESAN SCHOOL INSERVICE — Please remember there is no school tomorrow, Thursday, March 23.

KENNYWOOD - Kennywood representatives will be at CMA to sell tickets on Friday, March 24,
@11:15am. The cost is $26 per ticket.

LUNCH BILLS — Past due lunch bills must be paid by Friday, March 31 in order for your child to continue
purchasing ice-cream and extras.

REGISTRATION — | would like to thank the families that have registered their children for next year.
Knowing the number of students returning really helps us plan appropriately for next year. Don’t forget
about our $200 family referral program for new students in grades K-6.

FACTS — Please complete your application as soon as possible.

EASTER BREAK — Our Easter break is April 10 — 14. Please note that we now have school on April 17 for
a snow make-up day.

SAVE THE DATE: Thu., April 6 — 5™ and 6™ to Casino Theater - St. Joe’s presentation of “Hello Dolly”

In Christ’s Love,

Mr. Talarico



